

North Central High School International Baccalaureate World School 1801 East 86th Street | Indianapolis, IN 46240 www.nchs.cc

August 19, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Per IC 20-3-14, all schools must conduct hearing screenings for grades 1st, 4th, 7th, 10th, and all new enrollees to the district. North Central High School will be completing required hearing screening on August 22, 2019.

According to IC 20-8.1-7-2, any parent or guardian who does not want their student to be screened must send their request in writing by August 22, 2019. This objection is required yearly.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact your school nurse, Sara Davis at the following email; srdavis@msdwt.k12.in.us.

Thank you,

Sara Davis, RN North Central High School srdavis@msdwt.k12.in.us